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I think the comitte should vote "ought not to pass" on this bill to prevent Coyote 
killing contests. I don't beleive we should be taking tools out of the toolbox when it 
comes to managing predators. I don't beleive a coyote contest is any more inhumane 
than a big buck contest or a fishing derby. Please leave us sportsman alone and stop 
trying to make the things we do and enjoy illegal to apease animal rights activists who
couldn't tell the difrence between a buck scrape and a cowpie.


